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January 25,2013

Greg Johnson
Colorado Water Conservation Board
Water Supply Planning Section
1580 Logan Street, Suite 200

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. Johnson,

The Town of Lake City strongly supports the application submitted to Colorado Water

Conservation Board's Water Supply Reserve Account by Colorado Open Lands (COL) for a
grant to fund the purchase of conservation and fishing access easements on the Plauche property

at Lake San Cristobal to protect the conservation values of the property in perpetuity. The

conservation easement combined with formal limited public access will ensure the enjoyment of
the property by our residents and visitors alike and ensure protection of valuable wetland habitats

on one of the most pristine accessible lakes in the State.

Lake San Cristobal and the larger Alpine Triangle region draw thousands of visitors annually to

our town. We welcome efforts to protect the region's natural resources and scenic vistas, as this

is what attracts our visitors and supports our local economy.

We hope you consider this application favorably. Please feel free to contact us if you require

further information.

Sincerely,

Nathan Henne
Town Manager
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|anuary 29,2013

Greg Johnson
Colorado Water Conservation Board
Water Supply Planning Section
l5B0 Logan Street, Suite 200

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. |ohnson,

The Lake City/Hinsdale County Chamber of Commerce enthusiastically
endorses the application submitted to the Colorado Water Conservation
Board by Colorado Open Lands (COL) for a grant to fund the purchase of a
conservation easement on the Plauche property at Lake San Cristobal. We

understand that this conservation easement will help protect the entire southern
end of the lake, thereby preserving the vistas from both the Alpine Loop and the

Silver Thread Scenic By*uy and protecting important wildlife habitat.

The natural landscapes of the Alpine Triangle are what support our County,

by attracting thousands of visitors per year. The Lakc City/Hinsdale County
Chamber of Commerce sees this as an excellent opportunity to draw more
nature-minded tourists to our region, those who enjoy natural landscapes and

the valuable fisheries and wildlife habitat they support. Most visitors to our area

value these attributes and conservation of the Plauche property merely enhances

their visitor experience by ensuring that scenic landscapes and habitat are

preserved in perpetuity.

The Chamber is an active member of the Silver Thread By*ay Committee and

has a strong vested interest to protect the Byways inherent scenic values. 'fhe

view from the Lake San Cristobal Overlook is one of the signature scenic sites

along the By*"y. the property in question is highly visible and we wish tcr

see this landscape protected. We also understand that a limited public fishing
easement is proposed to ensure access in perpetuity. Fisheries and wildlife
habitat at the south end of the lake offer a high quality recreational experience

for our visitors. This access allows fisherman and wildiife enthusiasts to access

more of our lake shoreline.

It is our hope that you will strongly consider this proposal for full funding. The

project supports our economy and protects a valuable landscape in our region.

[ud Hollingsworth, President
Lake City/Hinsdale County Chamber of Commerce

With thanks,
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lanuary 29,2013

Greg Johnson
Colorado Water Conservation Board
Water Supply Planning Section
1580 Logan Street, Suite 200
Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. Johnson,

The Lake City Community School is excited to learn of the application submitted to the
Colorado Water Conservation Board by Colorado Open Lands (COL) for a grant to fund
the purchase of a conservation easement on the Plauche property at Lake San Cristo-
bal. Lake San Cristobal is such a treasure for our community and offers our visitors and
residents an exceptional recreational experience. Protection of this property helps keep
our lake pristine, a rare opportunity given its accessibility.

The school currently partners with the Lake Fork Valley Conservancy (LFVC), a local
conservation organization, to monitor water quality at the inlet and outlet of the lake. We
are happy to learn that the family who owns the property is willing to let our students ac-
cess the site and learn about wetland wildlife and habitat. We will work with Colorado
Open Lands and the LFVC to develop appropriate curricula that builds our student's ap-
preciation of this valuable asset for our community.

I strongly encourage CWCB to consider this proposal favorably. Please feel free to con-
tact me if you have further questions.

Sincerely,(f,r
t,/, W"CL/W';?"\--'[:L-,::T){.t,4},4.u I

Karen Thormalen, Ph.D.
Superintendent
Hinsdale County School District RE-1



POBOX2u729
Denver CO 80221

Colorodo River Wotch

Reol people doing real science, f or a reol PurPose.

January 30,2013

Greg Johnson
Colorado Water Conservation Board
Water Supply Planning Section
1580 Logan Street, Suite 200
Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. Johnson,

The Lake City branch of Colorado River Watch would like to voice its enthusiastic support of the

Lake San Cristobal Inlet Preservation and Fishing Access Project, which we understand is nearing

completion. Our chapter of Colorado River Watch, a state-wide non-profit organization that trains and

empowers citizen scientists to collect water quality data, has a long-standing partnership with the Lake

Fork Valley Conselancy. They have communicated to us that, through collaboration with Colorado
Open Lands, they have made strides to protect the beautiful inlet of Lake San Cristobal.

This area is important to us because our team has spent many hours at the Lake's inlet and spillway,
taking water samples and collecting macroinveftebrates. It is a beautiful place. The lush delta at the

inlet harbors many rare animals, including two Colorado Species of Special Concern. Moreover, it
would be an ideal living laboratory where we could get our hands dirfy investigating the vital,
complex role of wetlands. The property owners support access for education (and fly fishing), so our
excursions would be in line with their wishes. Finally, studying wetlands compliments our active study

of riverine systems through sampling. This would lead to a richer picture of how water works in our
watershed.

The River Watch team looks forward to growing its understanding of how wetlands function in our
watershed, while serving as active stewards of this unique, fragile environment. We also look forward
to spotting some moose in the process.

Sincerely,
''t

. /*_
Dan Scroggins
Lake City Community School Teacher

J-4rt//O y^rr@
Forrest Swift
River Watch Student

i;r*f ,/J,r y
Brandon Nichols
River Watch Student

,chots

Phone: 303-291-7322 htto ://www.coloradowater.orslRiver%20Watch fax:303-291-7456
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January 30,2073

Greg Johnson
Colorado Water Conservation Board
Water Supply Planning Section
1580 Logan Street, Suite 200
Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. Johnson,

The Lake Fork Valley Conservancy (LFVC) is committed to supporting the application submitted
to the Colorado Water Conservation Board's Water Supply Reserve Account by Colorado Open

Lands (COL) for a grant to fund the purchase of a conservation easement and a limited public
access easement on the Plauche property located near Lake San Cristobal in Hinsdale County.

The mission of the LFVC is to sustain and enhance the environmental and rural character of the
Lake Fork of the Gunnison River valley through education, restoration, and stewardship.
Conseruation of the Plauche property has been one of our top priorities for years. LFVC has been

engaged with the Plauche family since 1998 to conserve this critical piece of property. We are

delighted to partner with Colorado Open Lands to see this come to fruition. Given the mission of
our organization, we are also very supportive of the limited public access component of the
proposed conseruation easement as a means to reduce recreational use impacts on the

conservation values of the property.

We commit to providing the following in-kind support to the project: 1) conduct the baseline

documentation of the property (we estimate the value of this in-kind commitment to be $3,800);
2) work with Colorado Parks and Wildlife, landowners and COL to design access points and

signage; and, 3) organize all local educational events on the propefiy, with landowner permission.

We thank CWCB for the opportunity to submit this application and hope for a favorable decision.
This property is the last large parcel on the Upper Lake Fork River and its protection meets our
strategic goals to conserve open space, protect wetlands and riparian habitats, and improve water
quality.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information.

Very truly yours,

President. Board of Directors LFVC
yn Larnpert

P.O. Box 1zJ . Lake City, CO 81235 . g7o-g44-;982 . www.lfvc.org
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